






HOUSEHOLDS TO BE SERVED: 38 

$500,000 from the Trust Fund was committed to Aster Commons, a 38-unit affordable housing 

project to be developed at 6613 Portland Avenue. The project will serve neuro-diverse young 

adults in need of affordable housing and supportive services. 

The project is being developed by Beacon Interfaith Housing Collaborative. 


